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Gold Class 

 We have all been working on different things in our speaking and listening lessons, some of use 

have been practicing matching coloured symbols with photographs, some of us have been making 

short sentences using symbols, tell people what we can see in the pictures and others of us have 

been enjoying exploring different sound books.  

Some of us have also been going to different classes to see our friend.   We have also been 

working hard on developing our skills in table cricket and switch work.  

We have been enjoying My Creativity and in cooking we have been exploring the ingredients and making 

scones.   Some of us like to explore very enthusiastically.   We have also been able to choose what to 

put in our scones, this has included raspberries or cheese.   In My Thinking we have been sorting 

colours and some of us are now practicing finishing patterns which have been started for us.  


